
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa    December 

To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms           2020 
 

 SMALL OR SICK 16  Benedict, Daphine, Deborah, Emmanuel, Hassel, Jesse, Joseph, Moses M, Moses O, Patricia, Rebecca, Rihanna, Robert, Ruth, Samuel, Victoria,         

BABIES  12  Benjamin, Ella, Emmanuel, Esther, Irene, John, Joshua T, Lukas, Mercy, Noreen, Precious, Timothy  TODDLERS 35  Amos, Andrew, Arnold, Augustine, Brandon, 

Brighton, Catherine, Christopher, Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M, Eric, Francis, Ivan, James, Jane, James, John S, Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua K, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, 
Lydia K, Naume, Paul, Peter, Precious, Rebecca, Samuel (1), Samuel (2), Timothy, Trevor.   New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined)    3  children to forever families 
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The innocence of happy, happy childhood. 

  
Ruth made diapers, covers and dresses  

Waiting patiently till December 10th to decorate. 

 
 Please pray for peaceful Ugandan elections. 

 
Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,  

    Our year has run away so quickly. It is time once 
again to wish you a Wonderful Christ filled Christ-
mas and a Blessed New Year!  

    November and December are months where I 
reflect on the faithfulness of our donors. You have 
helped us through another year. We appreciate 
you all and the sacrifices you make to support us 
financially and also those who make supplies for 
Welcome Home. The diapers, dresses, blankets 
made by donors from one side of the country to the 
other. For all those who pray as well we are so 
thankful. Our children are well cared for by you! 

    We did some “spring cleaning” in October and 
assembled the Christmas tree so the children have 
been very patiently waiting for decorations. 

    Jessica pictured top right went home to her 
grandma last year, but grandmas health has      
deteriorated and Jessica needed to return to us. 
Pray for her to be settled and at peace, and that we 
find a good future for her. Adoption out of Uganda 
is not an option because of the difficult process. 

    Uganda has unrest due to the January elections. 
In the west we have political conflicts but sadly in 
Uganda live bullets are used. Would you please 
pray for no more riots and associated loss of life.  

    For those following the Medical Clinic you can 
see the progress on the right. It is going to be a 
huge help to village families and a lot of burden 
lifted from us.. Be assured no orphanage funds go 
toward this project, only Clinic designated gifts. 

    Are you able to help us with some extra end of 
year giving for this tax year? It would help us get a 
good start into the new year.  

 Christmas Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
 Jessica home to Ja Ja 2019, back to us 2020.  

 
New generator, old one worn out (many blackouts) 

 
Digging Clinic latrine (see 2 men down in Pit) 

 
Medical clinic started - a gift to Lwambogo.  


